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The National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine is searching for experts to serve on a

congressionally mandated study on intergenerational poverty. This study is designed to complement and

build on the findings in the recent congressionally mandated report, A Roadmap to Reducing Child Poverty.

The committee will apply a racial/ethnic disparities lens in analyzing the literature on key determinants of

entrenched poverty and the evidence on the effectiveness of programs designed to address those

determinants. It will make recommendations to guide future federal investments in long-term measures to

reduce intergenerational poverty.

The study will be carried out by a committee of approximately 14 volunteer experts and practitioners—with

an understanding of local, state, and federal policies related to safety net programs, early childhood, k-12

education, job training, and structural racism—in the fields of public policy, public health, pediatrics,

economics, education, developmental psychology, sociology, demography, political science, criminal

justice, neuroscience, child welfare, social psychology, and social work.
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more information about this project

https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.nationalacademies.org/home
https://nationalacademies.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=86e1b30d7b026cdd15adc841f&id=b59e60aaf1&e=a31e869e70
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6570436/Policies-and-Programs-to-Reduce-Intergenerational-Poverty?utm_source=All+DBASSE+Newsletters&utm_campaign=f0dbb27261-nominations-intergenerational-poverty&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e16023964e-f0dbb27261-260006281&ct=t(nominations-intergenerational-poverty)
https://www.nationalacademies.org/our-work/policies-and-programs-to-reduce-intergenerational-poverty?utm_source=All+DBASSE+Newsletters&utm_campaign=f0dbb27261-nominations-intergenerational-poverty&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e16023964e-f0dbb27261-260006281&ct=t(nominations-intergenerational-poverty)


NASEM invites you to submit nominations for committee members and/or reviewers for this study by

October 29, 2021. 

The National Academies are committed to enhancing diversity and inclusion in order to strengthen the

quality of our work. Diverse perspectives contribute to finding innovative approaches and solutions to

challenging issues. The National Academies encourage the nomination of volunteers who reflect the

populations we serve and also welcome in particular nominations of candidates from

underrepresented racial and ethnic groups, women, and early- and mid-career professionals.
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